
swAnson envtRonmenTAL inc 

March 1, 1995 

Ms. Pam Mylotta, Hydrogeologist 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Environmental Repair Program 
P.O. Box 12436 
4041 N. Richards St. 
Milwaukee, WI 53212 

Dear Ms. Mylotta: 

--' 

SUBJECT: Notice of Intent to Proceed with Investigations at Allwaste, Inc. 
12305 West Silver se ring Road, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 
FID #241486630 Rf{/ E::t<.r' 

On October 10, 1994, and November 15, 1994, Swanson Environmental, Inc. (SEI) 
submitted to the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) two reports with 
workplans pertaining to Allwaste, Inc. Two separate reports and workplans were 
submitted to maintain the distinction between PECFA-eligible work items and tasks not 
eligible under PECFA. 

To follow up on a conversation you had with Ms. Deborah Young on August 3, 1994, 
Allwaste, Inc. intends to proceed with the investigations as described in the workplans 
cited previously. Allwaste, Inc. takes this action under NR 716.09 (3) (b) which directs 
responsible parties to proceed with their proposed investigation if the DNR has not 
reviewed the submitted workplan(s) within 60 days. As also discussed during your 
conversation with Ms. Young, Allwaste, Inc. is to complete their soil and groundwater 
investigations and then prepare a Remedial Options document, which you would like the 
opportunity to review. 

Thank you very much for your attention to my request. If you have any questions or 
comments please call me at 414/783-0880. 

Very truly yours, 

SWANSON ENVIRONMENTAL, INC. 

l1l~~r;?-+ l~~t-1~ 
Way e R. Hutchinson, CGWP 
Seni r Hydrogeologist/Project Manager 

c: Ms. Jennifer Black - Senior Counsel, Allwaste , Inc. 
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